Fédération Internationale des Associations de Thanatologues



International Federation of Thanatologists Associations

Mr. Tomasz Salski President of The Polish Funeral Association-**Polish Cremation Association** of Cemetery Administrators

FIAT-IFTA Secretary-Treasurer Dirk Van Vuure Melkpad 21A 1217 KA Hilversum THE NETHERLANDS

+31-35-6247531

Fax:

+31-35-6213141

Email: info@thanos.org

Website: www.thanos.org

Hilversum, December 3, 2008

Dear Mr. Tomasz Salski,

It is a great pleasure for me in my function as Secretary Treasurer of FIAT-IFTA to congratulate you and your staff with the very successful MEMENTO Fair 2008. I have received the reportage of Mr. Gerard Knap and he informed me about the interesting talks and evaluations of the Fair you have had.

The FIAT-IFTA Federation has considered it important to support our National Member for Poland and I am glad that FIAT-IFTA President Mr. Chen Qunlin has made the decision to pay a visit with an important Chinese delegation to the Fair.

I would like to thank you also for the hospitality of your Association for the Chinese delegation and for the Dutch delegation. It has made a great impression. Special words of thanks to the coordination team of MEMENTO FAIR:

Mr. Wojciech Krawcyk

Mr. Marek Cichewicz

Mr. Krzysztof Wolicki.

In case you have some good pictures of the opening ceremony our secretariat would be happy to receive them in order to be able to place them with an article on the FIAT-IFTA website.

I wish you good luck with the preparation of the next MEMENTO FAIR in 2010. In the same year there will be the important German Fair BEFA. I hope to meet you at our next I.C.D. Meeting in Mexico.

Yours sincerely,

Dirk Van Vuure

Secretary Treasurer FIAT-IFTA.